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Pro-Life Mississippi responded to U.S. Supreme Court granting 

review in Dobbs v. Jackson Women's Health Organization.  

 

“We are encouraged that the U.S. Supreme Court will hear the Mississippi case 

involving the limit on the use of abortion to the first 15 weeks of pregnancy,” 

said Laura Knight, President of Pro-Life Mississippi. “Limiting abortions to the 

first trimester would increase protections for mothers and their preborn 

children from dangerous and painful late-term abortion procedures. We 

support Attorney General Lynn Fitch as she defends the law for all of our 

children. We look forward to a future when our state is free to pass laws that 

protect both mothers and their preborn children.” 

 

For more information please contact: Laura Knight, 601-956-8636 ext. 2, 

laura.knight@prolifemississippi.org . 
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